De La Salle University-Dasmarinas
Office of the Vice Chancellor for Academics and Research

MEMORANDUM March 27, 2020

Please see updated advisories as of March 27 coming from Academics and Research. The latest
updates include the following:

1. Student guide in relation to the March 24 advisory (no. 22)

2. Faculty guide in relation to the March 24 advisory (no. 21)

3. Enhanced tech support starting March 30 (no. 20)

For regular updates, kindly visit https://www.dIsud.edu.ph/news/2020/distance.htm

I hope these would help clarify matters. For questions and concerns, kindly get in touch with your
respective AVCs, Deans, or HS principal. They shall be discussed in our regular Tuesday meeting.

Thank you for your patience.



